
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 The law has required that the Windham Water District prepare an annual Drinking Water 

Quality Report. This report will be mailed out to all active water users with their next water bills. 

A copy of this report is available at the Windham Town Hall and the Windham Public Library. 

You may review it there or request a copy from the Town Clerk. If any questions arise in regard 

to the water report, please contact the Water Superintendent Kyle Schwarz @ 518-734-4170. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Thomas F. Hoyt 

Supervisor 

Dated: May 22, 2025 


